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Environmental Background
The Angoon Ferry Terminal is located in the Killisnoo Habor. The project would involve 
work in the marine environment temporarily impacting the intertidal and subtidal zone. 
Killisnoo Habor is designated as an Essential Fish Habitat (EFH) under the Magnuson-
Stevens Fisheries and Conservation Management Act for two species of Pacific Salmon 
and Gulf of Alaska Groundfish. An intertidal and dive survey was performed during 
extreme low tide in July of 2024.

Planned 
Consultations
	» Section 7 of the Endangered 

Species Act with National 
Marine Fisheries Service (NMFS)

	» Incidental Harassment 
Authorization (IHA) with NMFS 
and U.S. Fish and Wildlife 
Service (USFWS) for sea otters

	» Essential Fish Habitat (EFH) 
Assessment with NMFS

	» Section 106 of the National 
Historic Preservation Act (NHPA)

Anticipated Permits
	» USFWS Eagle Permit
	» U.S. Army Corps of Engineers 

(USACE) Nationwide Permit
	» IHA from NMFS & USFWS

July 2024 Intertidal and Dive Survey
Performed by Solstice Alaska Consulting, Inc.
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